
Dear Students, Parents, and Staff of Heritage Hills Elementary,

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying a restful and rejuvenating summer. My name is
Garry Russell, and it is with great excitement and anticipation that I introduce myself as the new
principal of Heritage Hills Elementary.

I am honored to join this wonderful community, which I have already heard so many great things
about. I look forward to meeting each of you and hearing about your hopes, dreams, and ideas
for our school.

I am deeply committed to fostering an inclusive and supportive environment where every
student feels valued and empowered to achieve their full potential. I believe in the power of
collaboration and open communication, and I am dedicated to working alongside our talented
staff and engaged parents to create an enriching educational experience for our students.

As we prepare for the upcoming school year, I want to assure you that my primary focus will be
on the well-being and academic success of our students. I am eager to build on the strong
foundations already in place and explore new opportunities for growth and innovation.

Please feel free to reach out to me at garry.russell@eips.ca or 780-467-7447 if you have any
immediate questions or simply wish to introduce yourself. I am here to listen and learn from you
all.

Thank you for welcoming me into the Heritage Hills family. I am excited about the journey ahead
and look forward to working together to create a bright and successful future for all our students.

Warm regards,

Garry Russell
Principal
Heritage Hills Elementary


